Spotlight:
VOICES MEMBERS ASKED TO PARTICIPATE IN RED CROSS SURVEY

The American Red Cross has asked VOICES to distribute a survey to some of our members affected by 9/11. The Red Cross designed the survey to learn more about how to improve their current and future services that assist individuals after large-scale disasters. VOICES is distributing questionnaires to 60 randomly selected members. Your participation in the survey is voluntary, but encouraged so we can learn more about your past experiences and current needs. The survey is being conducted by the Urban Institute and Princeton Survey Research Associates, and the letters to the 60 individuals should be arriving shortly, if they have not arrived yet. Participants can complete the survey by phone or on the internet. Details are provided in the letters, and participants are asked to call VOICES at (203) 966-3911 or toll-free at (866) 505-3911 if you have any questions or concerns. On behalf of the Red Cross, thanks in advance for your participation.
